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EAST NORTH STREET FRONTAGE ROAD

The frontage road is not yet constructed. As we understand it, the previous Owner of Lot 2A is
obliged to construct the road to City standards. We are assuming that this work will be
completed ‘by others’ and is therefore not part of this construction project. Sidewalk construction
along the frontage road as well as along Century Road is also included in the work ‘by others’.

BUILDING CONSTRUCTION

The building is planned as a standard, one-story Popeye’s template. Building materials will
consist of poured concrete foundation, wood-framed or steel-framed structure for exterior and
interior walls, and pre-engineered roof trusses. Exterior finishes are to be commensurate with
the Popeye’s franchise color scheme.

ACCESS
Access from Century Road and the East North Street Frontage Road remains as it was originally
approved. The new design retains this access configuration.

LANDSCAPING
Landscaping and calculations are provided as shown on the landscaping plan.

SIGNAGE

The existing approved monument sign has blank spaces for two future restaurants. Popeye’s will
occupy one of these two blank spaces. There will also be the Popeye’s logo and name affixed on
the building, using the Franchise’s standard color scheme. Order boards and standard drive-up
fixtures unique to the Franchise will also be included.

Sincerely, /
2 TRk sz

For Chris Connelly,
Renner & Associates, LLC
Mitchell B. Kertzman, PE RECEIVED
Attached: - Site and Building Plans FEB 2 7 2014
- Easement Exhibits (photocopies)
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